
NOTICE
Pavement Marking Work to Begin

on Monday, 12/11/2017

On Monday, 12/11/2017, beginning at 6:00 am, a road maintenance crew from the Imperial County Public 
Works Department will be performing pavement marking work along Arnold Road, between Horne Road 
and Picacho Road, and along Araz Road, between Quick Road and Winterhaven Drive.  The crew recently 
applied a fog seal designed to extend the life of the pavement on these roads.  The work will bring 
additional painting equipment and vehicles into the area.  Please use caution, pay attention to warning 
signs, and drive safely in these areas.  The work is planned to be completed by 4:00 pm on Thursday, 
12/14/2017.  If windy conditions occur, the work may be postponed.


